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girl scouts
greater los angeles

We want tosay THANK YOU!

Wednesday, April 22, 2015 is Leader Appreciation day! We can’t
thank you enough for all that you do! ﬂ

Please stop by your nearest service center so we may say hello! Join
us for some cake and punch and check out what’s new in the shop.

Our Volunteers are the heartbeat of our
organization and we could not carry out all
the wonderful programs without your
support. So let’s celebrate your contribution
to girlsin Greater Los Angeles. .




